
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 13, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

I am writing today to make you aware that this evening, a certified asbestos abatement 

company will be contracted to remove VAT flooring tiles in Room 500, a staff room at 

Ursuline College.   

 

VAT tiles contain non-friable asbestos, which means that during normal use no asbestos 

fibres are released into the environment.   

 

The removal will be completed in compliance with all standards and legislated 

requirements, by Canadian Industrial Specialties (CIS) Ltd.  OH Solutions, a London-

based company with expertise in the field of environmental health and safety, has also 

been contracted to conduct air quality sampling after the abatement work has been 

completed.  Removal work will not begin until this evening, after students and staff have 

left for the weekend; and the entire project will be completed before classes resume on 

Tuesday morning. 

 

I want you to know that the health and safety of our students and staff is a priority in 

everything we do at Ursuline College.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. 

 

Let me also take this opportunity to wish you and your family a blessed Easter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ray Power 

Principal 


